
4-H CLOVER BITES 

October 2023 

  

The 4-H Council practices the 4-H essential element of generosity. If your family requires financial assistance 
for 4-H programs or state enrollment fees, please contact the 4-H educator. 

 















This flyer was sent home with all 3rd—5th graders in Scott County with a label on it 
telling when a 4-H Open House will be held. Wednesday, October 25, 2023.  

Drop in anytime between 5-7 pm to learn all about 4-H. 

Please share this flyer with anyone you know that is interested in joining 4-H.  

Help grown the Scott County 4-H program! 




